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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to everyone who completed our Parent Opinion Poll. We had 34 replies 
which is really pleasing and the majority of replies were positive. If you replied to 
the survey and would like to discuss your answers further please get in touch. The 
governors will be discussing the survey at the summer term meeting. 
 

Here is a summary of the responses: Strongly 
Agree / Agree 

My child is happy at this school 97.1% 

My child feels safe at this school 97% 

The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved 91.2% 

My child has been bullied and the school has dealt with the 
bullying quickly and effectively 

73.5% 

The school makes me aware of what my child is learning 
during the year 

79.4% 

When I have raised concerns they have been dealt with 
properly 

82.3% 

(SEND) My child has special needs and the school gives them 
the support they need to succeed 

100% 

The school has high expectations of my child 82.4% 

My child does well at this school 100% 

The school lets me know how my child is doing 88.2% 

There is a good range of subjects available at this school 94.2% 

My child can take part in clubs / activities at this school 85.3% 

The school supports my child’s wider personal development 91.2% 

 
I would recommend this school to another parent  Yes 91.2%   
 
Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
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Dates for Your Diary… 
 

24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
28.6.24 RSPCA Charity Day 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of 

Summer Term  
More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 34 
14th June 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96% 
Oak Class had the highest attendance of 98%  
 

 

Summer Term Children’s Choice Charity – RSPCA 
 

Our Children’s Choice Charity this term is the RSPCA. We have worked 
with this charity in previous year. I am not surprised the children chose to 
support the charity again this year because we all fell in love with the 
amazing animals who came to visit us last year. It was very clear that our 
donations were really appreciated and were put to very good use. 
 
We have been in touch with the Hull branch of the RSPCA and they have 
told us they really need donations of: 
 

• Tinned Hot Dogs (yes, really! Apparently they make excellent 
training treats!) 

• Primula Squeezy Cheese (yes, again! Another really good treat!) 

• Blankets 

• Towels 

• Dog Treats 

 

Please bring donations to school on Friday 28th June.  The RSPCA will be 

visiting school to collect the donations and we are looking forward to 

seeing the volunteers and animals! 

British Values 
This week we have been learning about the 
five British Values:  

• Respect 

• Tolerance 

• Rule of Law 

• Individual Liberty 

• Democracy 
We had a whole school treasure hunt to find 
examples of each value in the work we do 
every day. There were lots of links to our 
own school values.  
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